 Dear Parents,
Welcome back after half term! This week our book was ‘Eddie’s garden’.
In English, we wrote lists and speech bubbles. We have also started Guided Reading on Mondays. Please note that ‘Key words’ will now be changed on Fridays.
In Maths, we have worked on numbers to 20, ordering and matching numerals to quantities.
We have also planted ‘from what we had’ and we are experimenting with all different kinds of seeds (pumpkin, lemon…), stones (avocado, dates...), carrots, celery, lettuce… In music, we have been composing musical patterns, encouraging children to sing.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are looking forward to welcoming parents on Friday 3rd for our ‘3D garden challenge’! 
Next week:	 - Cooking! 
Dates for your diary:	 - children and parents challenge: Friday 3rd March, 2.00pm
· Open morning for science week: Tuesday 14th March
· Trip to Think Tank: Friday 17th March
· Celebration assembly: Friday 24th March
· Parents evening: 28th/29th March
· Maths morning with parents: Friday 31st March, 9.00-9.30
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
